
FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION - 5 
       FEBRUARY 2020, SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES FOR CASEY BOLIN 

 
I.  ON SITE ASSISTANCE – SCHOOLS – 11     COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS - 14 
 

SCHOOLS​ –  
Anna-Jonesboro, Belleville West, Benton, Crab Orchard, Gibault Catholic, Goreville, Lick Creek 
Middle School, Joppa, Mt. Vernon, Shawnee Hills, Vienna 
 
 

COUNTY PARTNERSHIPS​- 
Clay, Edwards, Franklin, Johnson/Massac, Lawrence, Monroe, Perry, Pope/Hardin, Randolph, 
Richland, Union, Wabash, Wayne, White  
 

II.  PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROVIDED – 2     PARTICIPANTS –16 

The Three Circles of Ag Education at Tri County Institute, Centralia (10 participants) 
What does Middle School Ag Education Look Like, Vienna (6 participants) 
 
III.  MEETINGS/CONVENTIONS/CONFERENCES ATTENDED – 11 
State Staff Meeting, Springfield 
Illinois FFA Alumni Meeting, Springfield 
Perry County Ag In The Classroom Coalition Meeting, Pinckneyville 
Ag In The Classroom State Meeting, Benton 
Centralia Business & Professional Women Meeting, Centralia 
Illinois PAS Board Meeting, Springfield 
Ag Legislative Committee Phone Conference (x2) 
Vienna Middle School Possibilities Phone Conference 
Middle School Opportunities with ISBE Phone Conference 
SIUC All Ag Banquet, Carbondale 
 
 

IV.  MILES TRAVELED​ ​– Auto:  2270 
 
V.  OTHER ACTIVITIES - 12 
Assisted with Section 21 State Degree Interviews 
Sent Teacher and Individual Informational Requests 
Assisted Teachers with Mycaert Questions 
Supported Teachers with Questions Regarding ilaged.org 
Prepared for the District V AgriScience Fair 
Assisted Ag Teachers and Administrators with Three Circle and IFG Grant Questions 
Prepared for Meetings 
Completed Monthly Reports 
Assisted with SAE questions from Various Teachers 
Email Correspondence with Various Individuals in Agricultural Education 
Continued to Create Spring calendar  
Continued to support individuals who are Working to Gain their Provisional Licensure to teach Ag Ed 
 

VI.  COMMENTARY  

I enjoyed being able to help teachers with their student’s SAE questions. It was great to have time to help 
work in AET and get back into the swing of SAE’s since I have been out of the classroom. I have been 
working very closely with Vienna schools and building many relationships there in order to have three 
middle school programs in 2020-2021.  


